
From: Randall Olsen
To: City Council
Cc: Michael Sherry (msherry@sherryadvisors.com)
Subject: Proposed Ord. No. 765 - Ameding SMC 20.40 for Self-Storage Facilities
Date: Monday, November 28, 2016 9:26:15 AM
Attachments: Ltr to City of Shoreline Council re Ordinance No. 765 (03213963).pdf

Please see the attached letter to the City Council submitted on behalf of Sherry Development Company
 LLC.
 
Best regards,
Randall Olsen
 
CH& | Randall Olsen
Attorney
Cairncross & Hempelmann
524 Second Avenue | Suite 500 | Seattle, WA 98104-2323
d:206-254-4418 | f:206-587-2308 | Bio

Our website has a new look. Visit us today at www.cairncross.com.
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